
	

	

	

	
Moretown	Planning	Commission	
6:30	PM,	November	17,	2021	

Moretown	Town	Offices	and	ZOOM	
Minutes	

	
Present:	David	Stapleton,	Chair;	John	Schmeltzer,	Karen	Horn,	Clark	Amadon	
	
David	Stapleton	called	the	meeting	to	order	at	6:45	pm.		
	
Public	Comment:	None	
	
John	made	a	motion	to	adopt	the	minutes	of	November	3,	Clark	seconded	the	
motion,	which	was	adopted	unanimously.		
	
The	Planning	Commission	discussed	the	zoning	administrator	position.	
	
The	Planning	Commission	discussed	the	CVRPC	inquiry	from	the	Clean	Winooski	
River	Basin	Water	Service	Provider	(CWSP)	for candidates who wish to represent 
municipalities on the Basin Water Quality Council (BWQC). There are 49 
municipalities in the Winooski Basin. Two (2) candidates will be selected to 
represent municipalities.	The application is available on the regional planning 
commission website (https://centralvtplanning.org/) and was mailed it to all 
municipal clerks.	
	
John	made	a	motion	to	adopt	the	wording	of	a	survey	of	Moretowners	and	to	
distribute	it.		Clark	seconded	the	motion,	which	was	unanimously	approved.	
	
The	planning	commission	discussed	ways	to	make	the	zoning	ordinance	more	
readable,	shorter	and	transparent	to	readers.	
	
Clark	made	a	motion	to	adjourn	at	8:25.	John	seconded	the	motion,	which	was	
unanimously	approved.	
	
Respectfully	Submitted,	
Karen	Horn	
November	20,	2021	



	

	

	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
Respectfully	Submitted,	
Karen	Horn,	November	17,	2021	
	
	


